
 
 

 

February 1, 2018 

 

Good Day, 

We hope this finds you very well and excited for a wonderful second half of the school year. This is a 

time of year for reflection and believe it or not, planning!  Yes, planning for the next school year starts 

now.  That said, we would love your feedback to assist us with this planning.  This survey should take 

only a few minutes of your time and information we receive is incredibly beneficial to us.  Thank you in 

advance for your assistance. 

Please go to www.lwase843.org and click on Needs Assessment Survey in order to access the questions.  

Or go directly to: 

https://tinyurl.com/yd9mvlcb 

This survey will close on February 28, 2018. Thank you for your continued partnership and allowing us to 

serve you and your children. 

  

 

 


